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Dear Kindergarten Families, 
 

Welcome to Hartland School!  We are looking forward to the enrollment of your child in our 

Kindergarten Program.   
 

Please be aware that recently the CT. State Department of Education has enacted change to 

the minimum age for automatic entry into public school, effective July 1, 2024.  Children 

must reach age five on or before September 1st of any school year.  If you plan to register 

your child for the 2024-2025 school year, please call the office at 860-653-7207 to pre-

register.   
 

In order to prepare for your child’s kindergarten year, families are encouraged to attend the 

Kindergarten Registration.  Registration will be held on Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 10:30 

am.  At registration, children will meet their teacher, Mr. Lovell and will have an opportunity 

to become acquainted with their classmates.  
 

When you arrive at school with your child on March 26th, please proceed directly to the 

Library.  At this time, we will share information about our school and the kindergarten 

program. Most important of all, you will have an opportunity to ask questions that you may 

have. 
 

While all of this is taking place, the children will be in the kindergarten classroom where they 

will listen to a story and participate in an art activity.  Our speech/language teacher and social 

worker will be on hand to listen in as well.  This fun event with snacks and activities is an 

important part of the orientation process.  Children will come again for a visit in August and 

get to ride the school bus!  Mr. Lovell will send a letter during the summer detailing this 

event. 
 

To summarize, please pre-register by calling the school at 860-653-7207 by March 22nd.  
 

We are looking forward to the opportunity to officially welcome you and your family to the 

Kindergarten program at Hartland School on Tuesday, March 26th at 10:30 am. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Alissa Goguen 

Principal 
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